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Memorandum No. 20-56 

September 9, 2020 

Steve Stewart, Purchasing Director 

Phil Hyer, Utilities Treatment Plant Superintendent ~ 
Chris Schlageter, CGC. Project Manager I \ / 

Bid Award Recommendation - P-31-20 q,/io/ -ZU 
Reclaimed Water Treatment Plant Piping Modifications and Production 
Improvements 

On August 31 , 2020 bids were opened for the above referenced project. The lowest 
bidder was Florida Design Drilling Corporation. 

After review by the Engineer of record , it is his and my recommendation that the lowest 
responsive, responsible bidder, Florida Design Drilling Corporation , be awarded this 
project for the grand total amount of $2,025,000.00. This total includes Base bid plant 
piping work plus the cost to perform two Alternates for work to be done on the filter feed 
pump and low-pressure distribution after treatment. 

The references supplied by Florida Design Drilling Corp. , have been checked and 
verified . 

The signed Bid Award Recommendation form is attached. Please prepare an agenda 
package to be presented to City Commission for approval at the next available meeting. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 954-270-2492 . 
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